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INSTRUCTION 

Academic Recognition 

●​ We held our class meetings this week to review our academic and 

behavior rewards for the 2nd academic quarter.  We recognized all of our 

All A and A/B Honor Roll students.  We also recognized our behavior 

award winners and reviewed Winter MAP data with our students and set 

behavior goals for the 3rd academic quarter. 

●​ BMHS Winter MAP Board Report 

 

●​ We are continuing our priority standard unit planning for the 2nd semester of the 

24-25 school year and started vertical planning discussions that include both 

middle school and high school teachers. 

●​ We just concluded Winter MAP testing.  We will have that data to share with you 

on Monday. 

●​ 1st semester exams will be on Thursday, December 19th, and Friday, December 

20th. 

●​ 2nd Quarter report cards went home on Wednesday, January 15th. 

●​ Our work based learning program is fully up and operational where students can 
work outside of school, earn money, earn academic credit, and gain valuable life 
skills.  At this time, we have 6 students who are in the program with 2 more 
awaiting final approval.  A big thank you to Erin King and Dave Pelgen for 
working together to bring this to life for our students. 

 

 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1qQefTFtdWRCZOYAa13PWWjy_kLUC-1Yj3Bc3-YoHRZ0/edit?usp=sharing
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Athletic Recognition 

●​ Both Jayda and Jayla Dowell earned a spot on the All A Classic 9th Region All 

Tournament team. 

●​ Myleigh Wight, Paulina Long, and Jaylah Dowell were named to the NKAC Girls 

Soccer All Star team. 

●​ Adam Kues was named to the All A Classic 9th Region All Tournament team. 

●​ Both the boys and girls varsity teams played Oldham County at the historic 

Hoosiers Gym featured in the movie Hoosiers. 

SBDM / COMMITTEES 

●​ Our next SBDM Council meeting will take place on February 10th. 
○​ Teachers 

■​ Matt Elrod 
■​ Bruce Tolsot 
■​ Heather Foster 

○​ Parents 
■​ Tammy Seiter 
■​ Lederick Wesley 

CELEBRATIONS 

●​ Our academic team is now 9-2 and will host the District competition on January 
25th and BMHS. 

●​ Only 5 behavior referrals for the 2nd academic quarter for both the Senior and 
Junior Class.  We have set a goal for a 50% reduction in behavior referrals for 
the 3rd academic quarter for middle school, freshmen, and sophomores. 

●​ Both Jayda and Jayla Dowell earned a spot on the All A Classic 9th Region All 
Tournament team. 

●​ Myleigh Wight, Paulina Long, and Jaylah Dowell were named to the NKAC Girls 
Soccer All Star team. 

●​ Adam Kues was named to the All A Classic 9th Region All Tournament team. 

●​ Our work based learning program is fully up and operational where students can 
work outside of school, earn money, earn academic credit, and gain valuable life 
skills.  At this time, we have 6 students who are in the program with 2 more 
awaiting final approval.  A big thank you to Erin King and Dave Pelgen for 
working together to bring this to life for our students. 

 


